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6th May 2021 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am writing to inform you that the Academy end of the day collection timings will be changing from 
Monday 10th May 2021. 
 
You will notice that for some classes the timings are now nearer to that of other classes.  These minor 
changes will support the academy’s understanding, and ongoing commitment, on keeping children and 
adults safe as we await further government guidance on Covid-19 procedures for schools as part of the 
national easing of lockdown restrictions.   
  

Social distancing during drop off and pick-up May 2021  

   Reception   
Apollo 

Reception   
Comet 

Reception   
Galaxy 

Year 1  
Pluto 

Year 1  
Aldrin  

Year 1   
Meteor 

Year 2  
Lovell 

  

Year 2  
Aurora 

Year 2  
Rocket   

   

Start  0835  0845  0855  0835  0840  0855  0835  0840  0845    

   Apollo 
door  

  

Comet 
door  

  

Galaxy 
door  

  

Pluto  
Year 1 

playground 
door  

Aldrin 
door  

Meteor 
door  

Lovell  
door   

Aurora  
door  

Rocket 
door   

   

End 
of  

day  

1500-
1510  

1505-1515  1510-20  1505-1515  1510-
1520  

1515-
1525  

1505-
1515  

1510-
20  

  

1520-
1530  

   

   External Academy gates will open at 0825 and 1450.   Registers will close at 0900.    
 

  
At this time, the academy continues to strongly encourage parents and carers to maintain social distancing 
and wear face masks when entering the academy site.  The academy will continue to keep this under 
review as we await further government guidance for schools relating to Covid-19.    
  
Once again, I would like to offer my sincere thanks for your ongoing support and understanding at this 
time.  
 
Take care and stay safe 

 

Mr Tom Jordan 
Principal 

Principal Tom Jordan 

mailto:office@phiacademy.org.uk

